
     
 

MEMO 
 

TO:    All members of the Traffic Commission 
FROM: Rob Rothman and Jay Rubin, Co-Chairmen 
RE:  Traffic Commission Meeting – September 4, 2018 
 
Please be advised that the next meeting of the Larchmont Traffic Commission will be on Tuesday, 
September 4, 2018, at 8:00 PM, in the Conference Room at Village Hall.   

 
AGENDA 

1. Hearing those wishing to address the Commission 
 

2.  Review of Communications 
 

3. Old Business -  Request for 4-way Pedestrian Crossing Cycle at Boston Post Road and Beach 
Avenue 

-  Parking Study – view final version when ready 
- Renovation Project Turtle Park – Funding of Traffic Study 
- Intersection Traffic Control – Kane & Woodbine Avenue 

 
4.  New Business – B. Woods Email – Nassau Road – Speeding Concerns 

-  Beach Avenue Intersections safety 
- Village Letter to LMLL 
- Manor Park Curb painting 
- 1 Chatsworth parking 

 
5. Accident Reports – August 

 
6. Approval of Minutes – June 5, 2018 & July 24, 2018 

 
7. Selection of next meeting dates and adjournment 

 
 

BY ORDER OF ROB ROTHMAN AND JAY RUBIN 
LARCHMONT TRAFFIC COMMISSION CO-CHAIRMEN 

 
 



  
 

 
 
 
 
 
    
 


